
MISSION FOCUS

October Total
Giving

Monthly 
Budget

General Fund
Mission Fund

$42,394
$12,125

$8,126
$3,518

Communications for the calendar, bulletin
may be sent to the primary office email.

gbcoffice@GraceBibleGrandville.org

Sunday School

November
Current Total

Giving

$130.00

Rev. Dr. Todd M. Kinde ~ Pastor-Teacher
Mr. Nathan M. Betway ~ Assistant Pastor
Dr. Mark L. Taylor ~ Director of Music & Worship

3715 Wilson Avenue SW Grandville, MI 49418 | 616.538.9350

November Sunday School Offering
This Month our Sunday School Offering will be going to paying

for the postage for our Missionary Christmas Cards. 

GRACE 
BIBLE CHURCH

GRACE 
BIBLE CHURCH

November 10, 2024November 10, 2024

Walking 
in the 
Way 

of 
Wisdom 

Walking 
in the 
Way 

of 
Wisdom 

Mission Focus
Scott Ponzani-SEND International, Japan

 
Scott serves the Lord at Christian Academy of Japan (CAJ) as

music department chair and choral director at St. Alban’s
Church. PRAY as CAJ music groups prepare for Christmas

concerts. PRAY for quality rehearsal and clear communication of
the Gospel. PRAY for Honor Choir auditions in the next weeks.
PRAY for wisdom as Scott leads his team of music teachers, for

unity and focus. PRAY for ongoing ministry at St. Alban’s Church.
PRAY God continues to bless the leaders of SEND Japan Council
with vision, wisdom, and encouragement as they seek to bring

the Gospel to all of Japan.



Order of Worship

Great Is the Lord
Holy Is the Lord
Holy, Holy, Holy

Songs of Worship   

Invocation

Prelude Barton Band

Call to Worship  

Gathering & Welcome

Barton BandPostlude

Refiner’s FireSong of Response

Jim VanderMeyReading of Scripture Proverbs 7:1-12
Matthew 5:27-30
from Psalm 85:7-10

Ministry of the Word Todd KindeProverbs 5:1-23 & 6:20-7:27

Trust and Obey
Goodness of God

Songs of Worship   

 Evening Bible Study at 5:30 P.M.
No Youth Group this Evening

Missionary Encouragement
You can encourage our missionary families each month by
signing the birthday and anniversary cards on the Mission

Bulletin Board across from the mailboxes.

Monday Evening Ladies’ Bible Study - 7:00 P.M.
 Tuesday Morning Ladies’ Bible Study - 9:30 A.M.

Missionary Christmas Offering
This Sunday, we will be receiving our Missionary Christmas
offering. This offering will encourage our Missionaries this

Christmas. Our goal for this year is $12,000

Missionary Christmas Cards
Start thinking about your Missionary Christmas Cards.

They will be due on Nov. 17th. 

Youth and College & Career Night Crossings
On November 22nd, the Youth and College and Career will have
a Night Crossings event, with a Turkey Twist, at 6:00 p.m. RSVP

to either Sarah DeVries or Jon Nagelkirk by November 17th

Benediction

Christmas Shoe Boxes
The Christmas Shoe Boxes will be available in the Narthex. They

will be due back in the church by November 24th. Contact 
Glenn or Joann Broadbent if you have any questions.

Ministry of Music Barton Band
Go Rest High on that Mountain

Ladies Cocoa, Care, and Cheer
Ladies, join us for an evening of Cocoa, Care, and Cheer,

Tuesday November 19th 7 p.m. Sign up and more information at
the Welcome Center

Thanksgiving Service
On Sunday November 24th We will be having our Thanksgiving
service in the Fellowship Hall. Sign up and more information is

available at the Welcome Center.


